
 

                     
  

 
30 January, 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers,  
 
 

YEARS K-6 - PG RATED MOVIES 
 

All year groups often read or are exposed to novels which are turned into movies. It would be 
beneficial to students if they were able to watch these movies as a supplement to the novel, to 
compare and contrast the two. Frequently these movies are rated PG and we are seeking permission 
for your child to watch PG rated movies. 
 
Please note your child’s viewing is optional, their inclusion however depends upon the permission 
note being returned to their classroom teacher by Friday 9 February, 2024. 
 
  
 
 
David Reid               Kerry Maxwell 
Assistant Principal          Principal                                                         
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